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Need some 'Bibs and Bobs' for your 
Little One? 

 Miles Platting Children’s Centre has set up a new 
service  called ‘Bibs & Bobs, babies and beyond’ 
They have new and pre-loved children’s items such 
as clothes and toys, and a few larger items e.g. 
prams or Moses baskets. They have quite a lot of 
baby and younger children’s clothes and are happy 
for families in the area to make use of this 
service. If you would like some items for your 
little one, please contact the centre on the 
number below. You can then either go into the 
centre to pick up the items you need or share the 
age and gender of your child and the staff will 
make up a bundle for you. The service is also 
running from the Newton Heath Centre, so if you 
live closer to the Newton Heath Centre, please 
mention that when you call. 
 

 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
Wednesday 25th November  - 
Photographs for Nursery 
 
Friday 18th December – Close 
for Christmas. 
 
 

Children in Need 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
brought in donations for 
Children in Need. I am pleased 
to report that we raised £317! 
 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Just a reminder to book your 
Parents’ Evening slots by 12pm 
on Monday 23rd November for 
our telephone appointments on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. 
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Social Distancing 
 

To keep our children, staff and community safe, we ask that you please abide by the 
government guidelines. 

HANDS 
FACE 

SPACE 
Parents and carers can help by doing the following: 
HANDS – Encourage regular hand washing and sanitising at home and by using the 
hand sanitiser near the office when entering the school building.  
FACE – Parents/carers to wear a face mask each time they enter the school grounds. 
SPACE – Observing social distancing measures (2m apart) when waiting for the class 
to open and when waiting to enter school. 

 

Communication with staff 
We know that not being able to see staff face to face is challenging for 
parents/carers in a primary school but we trust that you understand why we are 
doing this and know that you will support us as much as you can. Therefore please 
remember: 

• only enter the school building if it is absolutely essential and remember to 
bring a face covering when you come 

• if you have a quick question - phone the office rather than come in 
• phone to order uniform and pay dinner money - we can take your card payment 

over the phone 
• phone the school office to book a phone meeting with your child's teacher if 

you need to speak to him/her or use the class email to contact them - go to 
the website and press the COVID button on the right hand side of the button 
bar at the top of the page for information about emailing the teacher 

We are working hard to organise a remote Parents' Evening system and we will send 
you more details about this after the October half term. 

 


